
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Tuesday 31st March 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 
As we move toward the Term 1 vacation period the Department’s Before and After School Care (BASC) team 
has committed to collecting and collating vital information regarding vacation care.  

To support this process, we are asking that all families who require care for their children complete a survey 
regarding care arrangements for the upcoming holiday period.  

The Department is working with vacation care providers to ensure that the needs of all families are met 
during the Term 1 holiday period.  

Please complete the online survey to confirm your child/children’s care requirements, which can be found 
here: https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/school-holiday-care 

If you require a printed copy, please come to the school office to collect. If you are using a printed copy of 
the survey, it will need to be returned by Friday 3rd April 2020. 

 

 
Bert Lo Campo         Shonah Gibson 
 
Principal         Rel. Deputy Principal
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